
ST. PATTY’S 
DAY 
PIOBROCH 
WHEN 
March 31, 2019 
1pm - 4pm 

WHERE 
In the SpeakEasy at Tellus360 
24 E.ast King Street, Lancaster, PA  17602 

 

WWW.PENNPIOB.ORG 

FREE MUSIC 
EVENT AT  
TELLUS360 

Classical Music of the 
Great Highland Bagpipe 
featuring pipers of The 
Piobaireachd Society of 
Central Pennsylvania 

ALL ARE 
WELCOME 
This event is open to the 
public.  We encourage 
anyone interested in 
hearing the classical 
music of the clans  to 
attend.   

(Kilts are optional.) 

SPONSORS 
The Piobaireachd Society 
of Central Pennsylvania is 
a non-profit educational 
and cultural corporation 
that promotes the study, 
teaching, and playing of 
Ceol Mor, the “Great 
Music” of the Highland 
Bagpipe. 

PERFORMERS 
If you are interested in 
performing at this or 
future piobaireachd 
events, please contact us 
through our website. 


